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Clifton Gate Station Upgrade Project | September 2024

Dear Neighbor,

We are writing to provide an update on the construction within our Clifton Gate Station located on Bay Street and
Willow Avenue in Staten Island, NY.

As part of the final stages of our construction project, there are two key activities that must be performed. First,
crews will perform quality assurance tests of the upgraded infrastructure. Followed by tie in activities which
connects the upgraded infrastructure to the existing infrastructure. For your safety, please do not enter work zones
and be mindful of construction during and after work hours.

Upcoming Important Activities:

Week of September 29, 2024: 24-Hour crew presence for quality assurance testing. The community may
experience a humming noise from generators.

October 11" through October 14", extended work hours and weekend work, 7AM to 8PM*, for tie in activities
mentioned above. Neighbors can expect intermittent road closures on Bay Street and Willow Avenue. Traffic flaggers
will be on-site to assist local traffic.

Once these activities are completed, crews will begin to backfill and restore the roadway and/or sidewalks on Bay
Street and Willow Avenue to NYC Department of Transportation (DOT) specifications. This project remains on
track to be completed in Fall 2024.

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as we work to complete our Clifton Gate Station Upgrade
Project. For questions and concerns, please reach out to our project engagement team below.

*Schedule is subject to change due to weather and extended work may be necessary.
Sincerely,

Project Engagement Team

Phone: 516-760-1796

Email: Box.Slprojects@nationalgrid.com
Website: www.ngrid.com/cliftongate

This is an important notice. Please have it translated.

Este es un aviso importante. Por favor, hagalo traducir.

Este € um aviso importante. Quiera manda-lo traduzir.

Avis important. Veuillez traduire immediatement.

Questa € un’informazione importante, si prega di tradurla.
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Dies ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie es ubersetzen.
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a day. If you smell gas, act fast and call 911
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Das ist ein wichtiger Hinweis. Bitte lassen Sie ihn Ubersetzen.
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